
 

Robert D. Schadegg, Code Enforcement Officer 

 640 Red Lion Road, Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006  
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Lower Moreland Township 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:  Historic Architectural Review Board  
        
FROM: Bob Schadegg, Code Enforcement Officer 
 
SUBJECT: Historic Board Review Agenda- Monday November 1, 2021 at 7:00PM 

 
DATE: October 21, 2021 

21-03 The application of Henri Taylor, 1590 Stocton Road, Meadowbrook, PA 19046 who seeks 
permission to make alterations to the former vacated Billows Electric Supply Store at 2283 
Huntingdon Pike, Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006. 

 
 Alterations include new store front with insulated glass, filling in of unnecessary door and 

window openings, paint masonry finishing’s and provide new signage in existing frames. 
 
  

A REPRESENTATIVE FOR THE APPLICANT MUST ATTEND THE MEETING. MASKS ARE 
REQUIRED AND SOCIAL DISTANCING WILL BE PRACTICED. 

   
cc: Board of Commissioners 
 Christopher R. Hoffman, Township Manager 

Henri Taylor 


